
 
 
 
Greetings Autumn High School Weekend Campers! 
 
Your deans for this weekend are Dan McGlincey and Chris DiSalvatore, and we 
are both really excited to be part of this great end of the season weekend at 
Pilgrim Lodge. 
 
I know that as I drive down the Neck Rd. and I come upon the Pilgrim Lodge 
sign, I am home.  So, our theme for this weekend is Homecoming.  We have a 
number of great programs for you this weekend.  We will be working on 
cleaning up the Labyrinth, playing games outside and in, having important 
discussions about how to move the State Youth Council (SYC) and its 
Executive Committee (EC) forward.  Practicing for a PL flash mob in Portland 
during the holidays.  Watching a seasonal movie, drinking hot cocoa, eating 
good food and seeing old friends and meeting new ones. 
 
Check in on Friday 10/13 between 5:30-6:00pm, and pick-up is Sunday 10/15 
at 10:30 am.  There will not be a full meal on Friday evening, but we will have 
pizza by the slice and beverages at check-in. 
 
Please remember that fall is a cooler time at PL, so bring a warm sleeping bag 
and blankets as well as warm clothing: Hats, gloves, sweat shirts, and any 
other things that keep you warm on cool fall nights. 
 
The leaves are changing and the temperature is falling.  So, come listen to the 
loons on the lake and the chipmunks crawling across your cabin roof.  Come 
home for one last weekend at Pilgrim Lodge.  We’ll see you there. 
 
 
 
Chris DiSalvatore      Dan McGlincey 
chrisdisalvatore@yahoo.com    dngrsdan@yahoo.com 
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